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Maintenance Along Russell Boulevard Bike Path 
(Woodland, CA) – The Yolo County Department of Community Services’ Public Works Division will be 

performing bike path maintenance along Russell Boulevard between County Road 98 and Patwin Road 

beginning September 16 until September 20. This work includes the removal of two trees in declining health, 

whose root systems have raised the pavement and created uneven surfaces along the bike path. The county’s 

contract arborist, West Coast Arborists, will handle the tree removal, while the county’s Road Maintenance staff 

will address the pavement repairs. 

 

Bike path users may encounter closures between County Road 98 and Lake Boulevard during this period. 

Motorists may also experience lane closures along Russell Boulevard to allow safe maneuvering for the 

contractor. Cyclists will be redirected to Russell Boulevard during the maintenance. 

 

Work is scheduled from 9:00 a.m. to 3:00 p.m. to minimize disruption to local schools. Travelers should expect 

delays and consider alternative routes. Please follow all construction signs and flagger directions, and reduce 

your speed in the work zone. Access to local properties and businesses will be maintained throughout the 

construction. 

 

For more information, including the County’s Road Closures Map, visit www.YoloCounty.gov/Road-Closures. 

Residents are reminded to slow down and follow all construction signs and flaggers when passing through the 

area. 
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